
Hatboro Community Cupboard 
Monthly Report for January 2024 

 
This has not been an easy month.  As the holiday motivated stream of donations starts 

to slow, the number of families seeking support has not slowed.  In fact, our numbers 

are increasing dramatically.  This seems to be typical of the pantries in our area. 

 

The only week in January that saw a “typical” number of client visits was the week that 

we had to close one day due to the snow.  The other three weeks saw us have growing 

numbers.  We added 24 new families in the month.  Out total number of visits for the 

month was 448 as compared to 315 for 2023. 

 

We are relying on our faithful donors from all four co-sponsoring churches.  Our priority 

needs list is: 

Chili 

Beef Stew 

Manwich 

Boxed Pasta 

Mac and Cheese 

Peanut Butter (regular sized jars, please) 

Canned Mixed Vegetables 

Canned Pinto Beans 

Toilet Paper 

 

As always, we are grateful for your continued support and prayers. 
 


